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TO: Sequence III Surveillance Panel 

FROM: Richard E. Grundza 

Recently, the Sequence III Surveillance Panel agreed to remove MRV and PHOS results from 
the IIIH test report. These parameters will continue to be reported using the IIIHA and IIIHB report packets, 
respectively, but will no longer be reported as part of the IIIH test report. Version 20181008, removing 
these fields, is available from the TMC Website and is effective December 7, 2018. 

c:  http://www.astmtmc.cmu.edu/ftp/docs/gas/sequenceiii/memos/iiih-20181008.pdf 
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